
  JULY 2023 

Hello Sisters and Brothers, 

  

           I look forward to learning, growing, and working with everyone this year. 

  

               I am doing things I haven’t done in the past, like going to the National 

Convention in Phoenix, Arizona this month. I am really looking forward to this 

experience so I can share it. I hope some of you are able to come and experience 

it also. 

  

                   Have a safe and Happy Fourth of July! 

  

 


